
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

With the number of Coronavirus cases still increasing, and 
in an effort to keep our members safe, healthy, and also 
give the Surprise Aerie Trustees time to make some social-
distancing improvements to the club, which includes 
significant construction, the Trustees have decided on a 
tentative reopening date of Friday, September 4, 2020. 

  
I know these are trying times and we are all anxious to get 
back to normal.  Our Trustees are working hard behind the 
scenes to ensure we reopen in a safe and timely 
manner.  We will continue to keep you informed of any and 
all changes to the tentative September 4 timeline for 
reopening the Surprise Eagles.  

 

Stay safe and God bless. 

 

Asa Branham, Jr. 
Worthy President 
Surprise Aerie #4534 


